Bits & Pieces #10

Sorry this is late – we were camping in remote reas of Canada with no access to phone or internet.

This is a piece out of the President's message in the Military Officers Association of America, Citrus County Chapter newsletter, "the Bugler". President CAPT Thomas Holme, USN (Ret), Editor Mrs. Joyce Marr. Their chapter just tried having a joint meeting with a nearby chapter, and it seems to have worked well. If you want more info on what they're doing, Google MOAA/FCOC and click on "chapters", then on MOAA Citrus.

....Since the last newsletter was published, we had a really terrific monthly meeting with our mother chapter (Kingdom of the Sun) at Stumpknockers on the Withlacoochee River. It was so good that we decided on the spot that doing it again next year would be a great idea. We think next year that we will encourage more joint tables and try to eliminate tables for two. The whole idea, of course is to meet with our opposite numbers and share ideas on how to make our respective chapters even better.....

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd bits and pieces of news that I glean from chapter newsletters. The idea is to pass those items along to other chapters if we think someone else might be able to use them. If we trade our useful bits and pieces around, we can all get better and stronger. If you have something your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I'll pass it along.

Dottie Conner, Inane Instigator of your Florida Council of Chapters President, Jim.



What am I doing?